
EMERGENCY RESPONSE PLANNING TO DATE 

 Safety Training- Active Shooter Situation- Since 2016, 462 employees have attended this course 

offered by AC Police  

 22 Employees have attended a CPR/AED course and become certified through the American 

Heart Association 

 All AC Police Officers have attended ATIRC (Advanced Threat Integrated Response Course) 

Active Shooter Training. In February, all AC Police Officers will go through this course again.  

 Emergency management/ campus safety articles in every Badger Buzz starting January 2018 

 All AC Cabinet Members have attended four FEMA/Emergency Response courses 

 In January of 2018, all members of the AC Emergency Response team attended a week-long 

advanced emergency management course.  

 A meeting with APD Chief of Police Drain, ACPD Chief of Police Stephanie Birkenfeld and other 

college officials is scheduled for early March 2018 to discuss how to better partner together in 

preparedness for emergency response and clarify roles and responsibilities.  

 Sent out a call for volunteers to serve as building leaders and provide assistance in the event of 

an emergency. 39 AC family members responded and volunteered to serve and training for 

evacuation, shelter in place and other emergency management procedures will begin in March. 

To ensure adequate coverage of all AC buildings on every campus, the President’s Cabinet and 

Deans Council will identify more employees in order to have at least two trained employees in 

every building on every campus within the next week.  

 

The Emergency Response Planning Team: 

Lyndy Forrester 

Chief Stephanie Birkenfeld 

Hank Blanchard 

Kim Crowley 

Kevin Moore 

The Emergency Response Team: 

(all of the above members plus) 

Scott Acker 

Toni Gray 

Michael Kitten 

Daniel Esquivel 

Rene Vincent  



 


